
Pre-K3 Supply List 
2019-2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to San Jose Episcopal Day School! I am so excited about our Pre-K3 program and I 
am looking forward to getting to know you and your child. In order to prepare you for the school 
year, I would like to give you some details. 

Each day your child will need to bring in 1-2 healthy snacks with one bottled water. Some 
suggestions are: crackers and cheese, fruit, jello, half a sandwich, goldfish, pretzels, cheese 
sticks, granola bars and chex mix. 

To promote a positive, hassle-free end to each day, please have your child bring in a backpack 
that is big enough to carry home their arts and crafts at the end of the day/week.  

Our Pre-K3 will ​not​ have a uniform for the school year; however, your child may wear play 
clothes or have the option of wearing a SJEDS t-shirt with a khaki or navy skirt or shorts which 
can be purchased through the office. ​All students are required to wear tennis shoes with 
socks. ​On picture days your child will need to wear a white collared shirt with either khaki or 
navy skirt​ ​or shorts. I will send a letter home about these special dates later in the year.  

On “Meet Your Teacher Day,” your child will need to bring the following supplies: 

● An extra change of clothes in a Ziploc bag to keep in your child’s cubby for any accidents 
that might occur. (shirt, shorts, socks, and underwear) 

● 1 tray of Crayola washable watercolor paint set 

● 1 box of ​large​ primary eight count Crayola crayons 

● 1 six count packages of Elmer’s glue sticks 

● (1) 4 oz. bottle of Elmer’s glue 

● 2 boxes of tissues (Puffs or Kleenex) 

● 3 large containers of Clorox wipes 

● 2 containers of baby wipes 

● 1 container of wet wipes 

● 2 boxes quart-sized Ziploc bags 

● 2 boxes gallon-sized Ziploc bags 

● 1 Wildkin Original Nap Mat (will be used every year through Kindergarten) - ​this must 
be ordered separately if ordering supplies through EPI 



○ Amazon 

○ Wildkin 

If you are ordering pre-packaged materials through the school, they will be in your child’s               
classroom on Meet Your Teacher Day.  
 
We look forward to an exciting year filled with fun and learning. Our program will allow your child 
to develop socially, intellectually, and emotionally. Please know that open communication 
between parent and teacher is essential for a positive year. We look forward to seeing you at 
“Meet Your Teacher Day.” 

Sincerely,  

Your Pre-K3 Teacher 

https://www.amazon.com/s?k=wildkin+nap+mat&ref=bnav_search_go
https://wildkin.com/collections/nap-mats-1/original-nap-mat

